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Francis Braeckevelt: Our global reach together with the locally incorporated Jeonju
Representative Office, will put us into better position to respond better and faster to the current
as well as future servicing needs across the investment life cycle.

Sang Don Ji: The Jeonju Representative Office is an important chapter for BNY Mellon in Korea.
Over the past 30 years, we are proud of what we have achieved, broadening our services,
growing our business and supporting our clients in Korea. The legacy of success will serve us
well as we look forward to deepening our engagement in the Korea market.
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